
 Grand Opening Soon! 

 Dear Friends and Supporters of Wasabi Clarendon Hills, 

 We would first like to say a sincere ‘Thank You’ to everyone in the 

 community for being so supportive of us during our soft opening phase. 

 We appreciate all the great feedback and the same warm welcome we 

 felt when we opened our first location in Downers Grove. Without your 

 vocal support, we would have never even considered opening a second 

 location! 

 We will be  closing temporarily  for renovation in order  to better 

 accommodate our guests when we reopen. This means tweaking the 

 menu and expanding it so we can include all the highly requested 

 dishes and favorites from the flagship location. Moving forward, we still 

 want Wasabi Clarendon Hills to be familiar but special in its own way. 

 Thank you all again for your patience and support. We apologize for any 

 inconveniences this may cause. We look forward to seeing you all soon! 

 In the meantime, Wasabi Downers Grove will be open and operating 

 under normal hours. Updates can be found at 

 www.wasabiclarendonhills.com  or  Wasabi Restaurant & Bar/Clarendon 

 Hills facebook page. 

 Love, 

 Wasabi Management, Family, and Staff. 

http://www.wasabiclarendonhills.com/

